
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM:  

SUBJECT 

12/29/2022 

Graduate Admissions, The Evergreen College graduateadmissions@evergreen.edu

Washington Campus Coalition for the Public Good Letter Notice of actively serving 

AmeriCorps Member – Lea Dyga

Dear Graduate Admissions-The Evergreen College: 

Lea recently submitted an application to The Evergreen State College's MES program and found out a waiver is 
available for their current service in AmeriCorps.  

Lea Dyga is an AmeriCorps member serving with our organization in partnership with the AmeriCorps State 
and National.  Lea’s 10 month term of service started on September 1st, 2022; the estimated date of 
completion is June 30th, 2023. 

Lea is in good-standing recording the required service hours in bi-monthly timesheets and quarterly progress 
reporting, all of which have been officially approved by Professor Bakker.

Lea's supervisor is Associate Professor Jon Bakker at UW College of the Environment, who has been cc'd and 
can confirm Lea's service since September 1st 2022.

Sincerely, 

Amy Brown
AmeriCorps Program Director 
Washington Campus Compact 
c/o Western Washington University 
516 High St MS 9101
Bellingham, WA 98225 

cc: jbakker@uw.edu
Lea Dyga Dygalea@gmail.com 

mailto:bernardcowen@gmail.com



